
 

 

This English translation has been prepared with the intention of creating an accurate and complete reflection of the 

original Japanese version for the convenience of our English-speaking audience. However, if there are any discrepancies 

between the translation and the original, the latter shall prevail. 
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March 29, 2024 

 

 

Notice concerning Extraordinary Loss 

 

 

As to the financial results for fiscal year ending March 31, 2024 (from April 1 2023 to March 31, 2024), 

Tokyo Electric Power Company Holdings, Incorporated (TEPCO HD) hereby makes a notice on its intent 

to record an extraordinary loss. The details are as follows. 

 

 

 

1. Details of the extraordinary loss  

For the expenses and losses to recover the assets damaged by the Great East Japan Earthquake, 111 

billion yen will be recorded as an extraordinary loss on disaster. This includes expenses for removing the 

ALPS treated water storage tank to secure the necessary land to retrieve fuel debris and engineering 

expenses for selecting the retrieval method according to the report issued on March 8, 2024, by the 

Nuclear Damage Compensation and Decommissioning Facilitation Corporation’s Sub-committee for the 

Evaluation of Fuel Debris Retrieval Methods.  

2. Performance forecast 

Please refer to the Notice concerning Revision of the Financial Forecasts (Consolidated) published 

today for our consolidated performance forecast for the fiscal year ending in March 2024.  
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